
September 25, 2019

Scott Hooton 
Port of Tacoma 
P.O. Box 1837 
Tacoma, WA 98401 

Re: Notification of Change of Designated Project Coordinator 

 Site Name:  Taylor Way and Alexander Avenue Fill Area (TWAAFA)

 Facility/Site No:  1403183

 Cleanup Site ID No.:  4692

Dear Scott Hooton: 

Section VIII (B) of Agreed Order DE 13921 for the above-referenced Site requires both the 

Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) and Port of Tacoma (Port) to notify each other if 

there is a change in the Project Coordinator.  Ecology hereby notifies the Port that Steve Teel, 

Cleanup Project Manager, is now the agency’s Project Coordinator for the Site.  Contact information 

follows: 

Steve Teel, Cleanup Project Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Southwest Regional Office 
(360) 407-6247 - steve.teel@ecy.wa.gov

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this change at (360) 407-6347 or 
nicholas.acklam@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas M. Acklam 
VCP/II-SHA/LUST Unit Supervisor 
Southwest Regional Office 
Toxics Cleanup Program 

By certified mail:  9489 0090 0027 6086 4115 69 

cc: Tom Colligan, Floyd|Snider 

Steve Teel, Ecology (via email) 
Ecology Site File 
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